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Acts 16:30-32  And brought them out, and said, Sirs, what must I do to be saved? And they said, 
Believe on the Lord Jesus Christ, and thou shalt be saved, and thy house. And they spake unto 
him the word of the Lord, and to all that were in his house. 
 
In the past 3 weeks we have seen 8 people saved and 2 baptized. I thank God for His faithfulness 
and His true love for sinners.  
The 2 that were baptized were Eddie and Courtney, who were in our last prayer-letter. They had 
just recently been saved. Eddie and 3 other sailors from our church are now out to sea. This past 
Thursday, Courtney brought her mother to church.  

Last Saturday, while on soul winning / visitation, Tiffany, one of our ladies, was 
impressed by God to hand a tract to a lady, Rasha, at a gas station.  Rasha came to church 
Sunday morning. During the invitation Rasha came to the altar stating she needed to be saved. 
Tiffany and my wife, Lou Anne, showed her in the Bible how to be saved. As they walked out of 
the back room I could see they all were very excited and Rasha had been crying. Rasha told me 
that she received Jesus as her Saviour and now she knew when she were to die she would go to 
Heaven. My wife and I went to visit Rasha Tuesday evening at her home. While Lou Anne was 
visiting with Rasha, I talked to Rasha’s mother Iris. Iris said she would frequent different 
churches but did not know for sure she would go to Heaven. I showed Iris from the Bible God’s 
plan for salvation. Iris received Christ that evening. I will plan on meeting and speaking with 
Rasha’s father. He is a retired Navy Petty Officer.      
 The building situation seems to be resolved for a short time. Our land lord said he would 
move us into another suite in the same building. It is about the same size, which is a small 15x60 
total occupied space. The land lord is building the new space the same way as our church is set 
up now. Our lease is up in February 2008 so we will have to make some decisions soon about if 
we are going to stay for another year or try to find another place to meet for church. Of course 
just like every other store front church we need a real church building. Please continue to pray 
for our building situation.     
        Please continue to pray for Freedom Independent Baptist Church that God will use us 
to reach many souls for Christ. Also, pray that God will send some faithful Christians to our 
church to help us with this ministry. Lastly, pray that the people we already have coming will be 
more faithful.  
 
Additional email address: chris.war@comcast.net 
 
Please view our web site www.freedomibc.com 
 
 

In Christ, 
Brother Chris War and Family 
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